
CITY OF SMYRNA 

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 

2800 KING STREET 

SMYRNA, GEORGIA  30080 

678-631-5406 

 

 

TO:       Scott Stokes, Director - Public Works 

    

FROM: Kelly Brown, Purchasing Manager  

 

DATE:   December 28, 2017 

 

SUBJECT:     Recommendation - RFP 18-007 - 285 Pat Mell Road Storm Drainage 

 

The City of Smyrna requested bids for a unit price contract to replace approximately 873 ft. of 

18” RCP, 8 drainage structures, headwall and filling an existing 12” RCP with flowable fill at 

285 Pat Mell.  Ten bids were received.  We recommend the award to the lowest bidder, D & H 

Construction Company.  This project is managed by Croy Engineering, LLC.  Please see 

attached bid tabulation. 

 
 

*corrected amount 

              

It is the recommendation of the Purchasing Department and Croy Engineering that this project 

be awarded to the lowest bidder, D& H Construction Company.     

 

Please prepare any necessary paperwork to present to Mayor and Council for approval.  Please 

prepare a Purchase Requisition following award. 

Bidder Total 
D&H Construction Company $204,646.75 

A-1 Contracting, LLC $226,000.00* 

Kennedy & Tillman $229,392.75* 

Construction 57 Incorporated $230,851.25* 

DAF Concrete Inc. $231,560.00 

Ardito Construction Co. Inc. $276,000.00 
 

Tucker Grading & Hauling $281,072.20 

Site Engineering, Inc. $349,998.25 

Tople Construction $370,202.25* 

KM Davis Contracting Co. Inc. 
 

$416,839.50 


